
MINUTES OF THE 

ST. MARY’S COUNTY COMMISSION ON THE ENVIRONMENT 

May 1, 2013 

Convened at 7:04pm, Potomac Building, Leonardtown, MD 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Mike Thompson, Joshua Brewster, Lawrence Langley, Steve Tripp, Mindy Rich 

MEMBERS ABSENT:  Justin Barlow, Regan Hanson, Heather Moritz 

OTHERS PRESENT:  Paul Waxman, Sue Veith (LUGM) & Bill Hunt (LUGM) 

 

Sue Veith with LUGM updated the Commission on various issues: 

 Watershed Implementation Plan—setting milestones, tracking previous milestones 

 Training for tracking citizen storm water management 

 Grant for storm water management issues (technical assistance) 

 Lexington Park Plan—document ready by May 24, staff meeting on May 13 

 CoE should ask LUGM about speakers on any topic for future meetings 

Steve Tripp has nothing to report on Facebook or webpage, other than to request folks let him know 

what sites the CoE should “like.” 

Question was posed as to whether CoE should participate in County Fair—could share table with County 

Commissioners to minimize staffing need.   

Discussion was had about future agenda items for CoE.  Most discussion involved the extent to which 

CoE might push for more recycling in the County. 

 Pay per bag of trash? 

 Transfer station layout 

 School participation 

 Public events and buildings 

 Carnivals/festivals 

 Review County contracts with Waste Management 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:17pm 


